NOTICE OF A POTENTIAL QUORUM
OF THE GUADALUPE-BLANCO RIVER AUTHORITY
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Texas Government
Code, the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority (GBRA), with its principal office in the City of New
Braunfels, Comal County, Texas, hereby gives notice that GBRA has arranged for a boat tour of bird
habitat areas of the Texas Coastal Bend that will be departing from 215 North Fulton Beach Road, Fulton,
TX 78358, on Tuesday, December 3, 2024 at 10:00 a.m..

A quorum of the Board of Directors may be in attendance. This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of
the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority Board of Directors, and this notice is being posted in compliance
with the Texas Open Meetings Act. No action may be taken by the Board of Directors during this tour.

The Board will make no decision, vote on, or take final action on any public business during the tour.

Candll 7.4, %

Darrell Nichols, General Manager/CEO

GBRA

2225 E. Common Street, New Braunfels, Texas 78130
November 27, 2024



